
  
  

  
  
  
  
 
 

PRESENTATION 
  

TITLE:      Northside High School Mural 
  
DATE:                                            April 28, 2025                
  
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:    Shawn Shaffer 

Executive Director of Facility Operations 
                                              
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The Northside High School Property Development project includes a proposal to enhance the newly 
exposed wall—revealed by the demolition of the adjacent “Mr. Rob’s” building—through the installation 
of a mural. This mural is envisioned as a vibrant tribute to the long and rich history of Northside High 
School, incorporating significant symbols, themes, and moments that reflect the school's legacy and 
community impact.  
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
This is a presentation only. No action is required. 
 
 

 

  


